
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No: Cir/RBS/2022-23/No. 87 Date: 26/09/2022
To: Parents (Class 1 to Class 10)
From: The Principal
Subject:  Dussehra and Navratri Celebration

Dear Parents,

We are pleased to share that we will be having Dussehra Havan and Navratri celebration

with our students at Santej campus.

Please find the details below:

Date: 30th September 2022, Friday

Celebration Time: 9.30 am to 11:30 am.

Attire (Dress code): Comfortable traditional attire with minimum accessories and

jewellery. (Students can carry an extra pair of clothes to change after the celebration if

required)

Please note

● Students are expected to attend the school as per the regular school timing on

both 30th September and 1st October.

● Regular school transport will be provided to the students.

● On 30th September, Friday a special timetable will be followed and On 1st

October, Saturday the school will be working full day as per the Friday’s

Timetable.

Please find below the link to the Timetable for 30th September & 1st October:

30th Sept & 1st Oct_Class Timetable_2022-23

This timetable will also be uploaded on Google Classroom for your reference.

Details for the books and other miscellaneous things to be carried for the day will be

shared later.

Looking forward to an enthusiastic participation of all the students on this auspicious

occasion.

Best regards,

Sutapa Mishra
Principal
Redbricks School

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1UKwR2shAmoscA9pcbPVnQEiXSlDzLvg6ZQ7JCiPdwUY/edit?usp=sharing

